
City of Crossville

Legislation Text

392 North Main Street
Crossville, Tennessee 38555

Approval of engineering services for Meadow Park Trail Bridge

SUMMARY: The Director of Engineering met with Meadow Park Lake Commission on May 21st and
discussed the engineering services for the Meadow Park Trail Bridge. The Meadow Park Lake
Commission voted to recommend the attached proposal from A2H with the modifications of the prices
added and an option to stop or terminate, or place the contract on hold if the existing electrical poles
would not span the stream. The price for phase 1 is $6,800 and the price for phase 2 is 8,800.

Kyle Hazel with A2H has completed 3 bridge projects with the Cumberland County Road Department
and is working on a fourth.

The City Engineering Department would be in charge of permits and the ground survey.
It is very important that a local engineer be hired for this project so that the site visits for the
foundation work has a minimal travel time.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve proposal
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